
Belleville Country 
Club 

Notice of Annual Meeting 
 

The Belleville Country Club would like to formally invite you to attend our 
2024 annual business meeting. The meeting will be held upstairs at the clubhouse 
on Monday January 29th at 7:30pm. All active full memberships will have the 
ability to take part in discussions and vote on any proposed changes and elections 
at this meeting. 1 vote is allowed per membership. We encourage members of all 
standing to attend the meeting even if you are unable to vote. 

This meeting will cover a variety of topics, including discussion on 
happenings with the club throughout 2023, plans for 2024 and beyond, current 
financial position of the club, and election of new board members. Any other 
topics of interest can be brought forth to the membership at the meeting.  

Alex Heeger and Dustin Cossaart board membership terms are up this year. 
Alex has elected to not seek re-election. Also, Kendsey Trost has elected to resign 
her membership on the board due to family conflicts as of the 2024 annual 
meeting. We thank them all for their years of service to the club! With that being 
said, we have 3 board positions up for election at the annual meeting. If anyone 
would like to have their name, or nominate someone for the ballot prior to the 
meeting, please call or text Alex Heeger @ 785-470-7151. We will also accept 
nominations from the floor at the meeting.  

We had a very successful 2023 season and we hope to keep that 
momentum rolling into 2024. With your help we can continue to grow this club 
and provide an awesome place for our families and friends to enjoy for many 
years to come! 

 
Sincerely,  

Belleville Country Club Board of Directors 


